This Week in Church 
Saturday 29th 
   
6.30pm
 Ints of Anne & Sean Connolly (O’Donnell) 
Sunday 30th  
       
9.30am
Ints of Pauline McGlade (Harrington)  


11.30am      Joe Roach RIP (Sherman) 
Monday 1st        
10.00am 
Service of the Word/Holy Communion 

Tuesday 2nd      
10.00am 
Service of the Word/Holy Communion 
Wednesday 3rd 


12.15pm
Service of the Word/Holy Communion 
Thursday 4th  
    
8.30am 
Service of the Word/Holy Communion  
 Friday 5th          

11.00am 
 Funeral Mass – Errol Smith RIP   
Saturday 6th  
   
6.30pm
 Ints of Anne & Sean Connolly (O’Donnell) 
Sunday 7th   
       
9.30am
Ints of Pauline McGlade (Harrington)  


11.30am      Joe Roach RIP (Sherman) 
Morning Prayer of the Church is celebrated after the morning services. Exposition of the Blessed Sacrament normally takes place on Saturday morning’s from 11am - 12noon. 

The Sacrament of Reconciliation is normally held on Saturday between

11am - 12.00 noon & 5.30pm. – 6.15pm.

What’s On?

Tues 2nd     
Parent & Toddler Group 
9.45am-11.45am
Parish Hall 


Beavers/Cubs/Scouts
5.00pm-9.30pm
Parish Hall

St Vincent de Paul
7.00pm
Community Centre

Weds 3rd  
St Edwards Preschool
9.15am-3.00pm
Parish Hall

Golden Club 
1.00pm
Community Centre

Rainbows/Brownies/Guides
3.45pm-8.45pm
Parish Hall 
Thurs 4th   
St Edwards Preschool
9.30am-12.30pm
Parish Hall 
Fri 5th          
St Edwards Preschool
9.15am-3.00pm
Parish Hall
Sat 6th 
Communion for the First Time 
1.00pm
Church

Sun 7th 
Rite of Election for Confirmation Candidates 2.00pm
Cathedral


Parish Stewardship:

Offertory Collection Weekend 22nd /23rd April    

Envelopes: £357.78        Cash: £512.10        Standing Orders to 5th March £1826.02
Travelling Chalice

               Weekend
      Family
         Mass


6th /7th May 
A Knight 
         11.30am


13th /14th May  
Mary Hartigan 
         9.30am


20th /21st May 
Linus Nwanemuogh
         11.30am
Collectors Rota



6.30pm
9.30am
11.30am

29th /30th  April Tom Murnane, Ian McAulay.    John Omokore, Dave Briden.    Antonella  Montinaro, Andy Lock
6th /7th May        Michael Bacon, Anne Walsh    John Sizer, John Shean,            Christian DePrisco, Maureen Lock

Please pray for our Dead whose Anniversaries occur about this time: 
Mary Sambrook, Edwina McConalogue, Eddie O’Donnell, Leonard Holmes, Michael Kelly, Shaun Osborne, Eugene Sullivan, Norman Backes, Patrick Farrell, Brett Clarke, Daniel Hopkins, Maria Spiteri, Frances Tutton, Stanley Clemance, Catherine O’Keefe, Thomas Heerey and  Baby Adam Ayres. 

Please pray for all who are sick in our hospital, our nursing homes and at home. For those who are anxious, bereaved or struggling in the Faith. May they experience the healing hands of Jesus through our prayerful actions and visitations. Especially we pray for:

John Abbott, Margaret Alake, Nora Brennan, Margaret Brockbank, Fr Gerry Butcher, 
Davida Charles, Bob Cole, Dyllis Dangerfield, Jose De Abreu, Veronica Flood, Marie Gahagan,  

Margaret Harries, Margaret Harvey, Eileen Heneghan, Ben Holmes, Evelyn Hughes, Fatima Hussein, 
Hannah Jermain, Fr Tom Jordan, Benjamin Joseph, Mona Keenan, Paula Lam, Mrs D Langan, 
 Fr Tony McKentey, Ann Montgomery, Teishan Mulholland, Brendan O’Connor, Chioma Onwumere, 
Bernadette O’Sullivan, Fr David Prior, Maureen Ross, Mgr George Stokes, Fr John Taylor,
 Andrew Todd, Danny Toye, Eileen Terrell, Martine Vella, Betty Walsh and Trudy Wijeyeratnam 

Centenary Anniversary Pilgrimage to the National Shrine of
Our Lady of Walsingham on Saturday 22nd July 2017
 Our parish will be joining with Collier Row Parish to travel to Walsingham. The cost will be £17 per person (includes £2 admission). The coach will leave St Edwards at 7.15am and return approx 8pm. You will need to bring a packed lunch and drinks for the day, also suitable clothing, (umbrella) and if needed something to sit on, as the Mass will be outside. See poster for more details. 

PLEASE NOTE THERE WILL BE NO SATURDAY EVENING MASS IN PARISHES ON THIS DAY.  If you would like to join the Pilgrimage with our Bishop please sign up at the back of the church or contact Julia in the parish office for a ticket.
Parish Building and Maintenance Fund This weekend after all Masses we will have our monthly collection for the parish building and maintenance fund. Vocations to the Priesthood & Religious Life  Next weekend after all Masses we will have the annual Diocesan Retiring collection for Vocations to the Priesthood and Religious Life.

Bacon Buttie Thank you to everyone who supported our Young Stewards with the Bacon Buttie Sunday. A total of £200 was raised for the Parish Building Fund. 

Confirmation Group 2017 A reminder that all Confirmandi should arrive at the Cathedral at 2pm next Sunday 7th May. Also, your completed Sponsor Cards should now be returned to the parish office. 

Lenten Lunches The amended total raised was £1,800.90. Thank you.

Congratulations to Kleon Fernando, Isaac Kelly and George McAulay who received the Guild of St Stephen Medal last weekend for Altar Serving here at 
St Edward’s for 4+ years.
The Golden Club are holding a ‘May Fayre’ in the Community Centre on Wednesday 10th May from 11am – 3pm. All proceeds to ‘Little Haven Hospice’ for children. Ploughman’s Lunch available. Please come along and support this worthy cause.

11.30am Mass Choir Practice on Saturday 29th May 2pm-3pm in the Church.

Parish Shop FIRST HOLY COMMUNION AND CONFIRMATION – New stock just arrived – cards, missals and gifts. Pop in after Mass and have a look round. Find us in the Community Centre.

Car Park Permits Application forms for permits for the new tax year 2017/2018 are available in the porch. A reminder that the car park is not for overnight use. 
Parish Shop – Help Needed If anyone can spare approx 15minutes after a weekend Mass and is interested in helping in the Parish Shop on a rota basis, please speak to Elisabeth Tanner in the Parish Office (740308). Also, if you DO NOT WANT TO CONTINUE on the rota from July, please inform Elisabeth within the next two weeks. 

Open Day at St Edwards RC Pre-School on Thursday 25th May 2017 from 12.30pm-2pm. If you would like to view the Pre-School or add your child to the waiting list please do come along. Lisa Bradshaw - 07788236492, email: stedspreschool@hotmail.co.uk
Diocesan Centenary If you ordered a copy of the ‘100 years in Pictures’ publication, please collect your copy from the Sacristy after Mass, leaving your payment of £7 by cash or cheque payable to St Edwards Catholic Church and mark the list accordingly.

Home from Home for the Elderly will be holding a Quiz Night on Saturday 13th May in Collier Row Catholic Club, 7.30pm for 8pm start. Tables of 8 and £5 per person payable on the night. Bar available and bring your own nibbles.

Service of Healing Prayer St. Joseph's Church, Upminster, Tuesday 2nd May 8pm. For details contact Richard & Frances Healy 01708 250717. 

A Question of Faith Thursday 4th May at 7.30 pm in the parish hall at Christ the Eternal High Priest Church, Gidea Park. Questions can be written anonymously, and the panel of Fr Andrew Headon, Sr Anne Spielberg and Fr Adrian Graffy will do their best to answer them.  Drinks & nibbles are provided. The event is free. 
Migrants Mass Saturday 20 May, 2017 The 12th Migrants Mass is being hosted this year by our Diocese for the first time at St Anthony of Padua, Forest Gate.  In honour of St Joseph the Worker the Diocese of Westminster, Southwark & Brentwood come together to celebrate the international nature of our churches, the work migrants contribute to our society.  Banners assemble at 10.30 on the Priory Lawn, Mass begins at 11 am.  Bishop Alan will be celebrating the Mass.

The Brentwood Catholic Children’s Society is hosting an evening of classical music in the beautiful surroundings of Ingatestone Hall on Saturday 6th May at 7.30pm.  Tickets are £25 which includes prosecco and nibbles.  For tickets or further information, please call Libby Phillips on 01268 784544 or email lphillips@bccs.org.uk
St Peter’s Catholic Primary School require a Cleaner from May and a Midday Supervisor from September. Full details can be found on the school website or contact the office on 01708 745506
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(St Edward is the Patron Saint of our Deanery)
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  Diocese of Brentwood Registered Charity No.234092

  Web Site: www.dioceseofbrentwood.net 
____________________________________________

  Parish Priest:             
        Father Tom Jordan 

  St. Peter’s Primary School     01708 745506

  Head Teacher:                         Mrs Jenny Waterfield    


Our Parish is part of the Brentwood Diocese and Alan Williams is our Bishop 

and we belong to the Havering Deanery.

We are twinned with the parish of Regina Pacis, Ladysmith, Diocese of Dundee, South Africa, 

and pray for their Bishop, Graham Rose.

Third Sunday of Easter (A) 
30th April 2017 
The story of the two disciples on the road to Emmaus is perhaps the most endearing of the Easter appearances. The Risen Jesus brings new hope to two men who have lost all hope. He feeds their minds and their hearts by explaining the Scriptures to them. His true identity is revealed in the bread he breaks for them. Their experience is offered to us too at every Eucharist, as we receive the Word and the Sacrament and are strengthened in holiness.
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